
 

Dear Families,  

The term has started so positively, the children have returned happy, settled and 
eager to grow and learn each and every day.  

This term, we warmly welcome Patrick and his family into Session 1 and our Pre-
school community. We look forward to getting to know Patrick and his family as 
they settle in.  We are looking forward to hearing their news on the arrival of their 
new baby very soon.  We are excited and can’t wait for cuddles! 

Expression of interest forms for enrolments in 2023 are now available at the front 
office.  If you know of any children turning 4 by the end of July, please let them 
now that we are accepting expressions of interest now. 

Term 3 

Week 2 

BOOK PARADE 

Wednesday 24th August. 

(Time to be confirmed) 

BRING YOUR  

BIKE/SCOOTER DAY 

We have been invited to join in 

with the school on TUESDAY 16th 

August for bring your bike/scooter 

to school day. 

PICNIC IN THE PARK 

Session 1 -  

Monday 8th August 

Session 2 -  

Friday 12th August 
 

We are planning to leave preschool 
at 10 am and walk down to the 

park. We will have our picnic and 
play and then walk back to school 

leaving the park at 1.30pm. All 
families are welcome to join us at 
Sturt Park for a picnic and play. 

 

There will be NO CANTEEN that 
week for lunch orders as we will 

have our lunch packed to eat at the 
park.  

HAT REMINDER 

Please ensure that your child has a 
hat pack each day. We have lots of 

children at the moment without 
hats each day. 

COMMONWEALTH GAMES 

 As the Commonwealth 
Games begin this weekend, 
we would like to involve 
this as our theme next 
week.  We will be guided 
by the children’s interests 
and will notify families on 
Kinderloop of any updates. 


